
The federally funded Title I program in Wyoming Valley West is transitioning from a targeted pull-

out program to a school-wide effort.  This transition allows more children to receive academic 

services and instructional resources. Presentations made at “Meet the Teacher” and Parent and 

Family Events explain the benefits to parents as well as get parents involved. 

YOUR OPINION MATTERS! Please take 5 minutes to answer a few survey questions and offer 

comments or suggestions on how we can best serve your child. We look forward to working with 

you. Together we can build the best program for our children. Thank you! 

Parent and Family Engagement Survey 

https://forms.gle/JPTGzKiNS63W272Y7 

 
Scan with your phone to access the survey here. 

 

Ways for families to stay informed: 

• WVW SKYWARD. (Parents maintain correct contact info in the system.)  

• School website wvwsd.org,  

• Email,  

• Phone/robo calls,  

• Parent/teacher conferences,  

• Remind notifications,  

• School Activities,  

• WVW Facebook,  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1GmZxx9UTbPPlsuS0YghXXVOrgFu7PHzH-fqHiyPcNcO00A/viewform

